



Dear East Families,

We'd like to share some exciting news!

All of you know and love Ms. Turner. It is our great pleasure to announce she will be returning for the 2023-24 school year as our Director. Ms. Turner brings great knowledge, compassion and commitment to East Prep and our students are better for it! Our goal is to retain and grow our student body at East Prep Academy. We have been approved for a modular unit that will hold two classrooms.

*Be sure to secure your child's spot for next year!

The building will undergo a make-over as well. Some of the upcoming projects are highlighted below:

- New lighting throughout the building
- Bathrooms will be renovated
- · Fresh paint in the hallways, stairwells and classrooms
- Redesigned Front Office and entryway
- · Redesigned stage area
- East Prep will continue to provide the afterschool programs so many of you rely on. Tutoring and cheer will continue, along with basketball.
- >> We will also have a new **food service** provider for the 2023-24 school year!
- Transportation remains available to students.
- -> Teachers will receive Personalized Reading training

We are pleased to share with you the results of the School Report Card, as reported by the Ohio Department of Education. East Prep received 5 stars (the highest rating) in both Gap Closing and Progress (student growth). We are so proud of our staff and teachers for going above and beyond in the classroom, ensuring each student is learning the standards.





East Prep is now Cognia Accredited!

Accreditation from Cognia is a valuable mark of distinction. Each year, Cognia identifies schools that best exemplify excellence in education. This is another great source or pride at East and exemplifies our dedication to excellence.

Ms. Stacy Stuhldreher Executive Director